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As	someone	who	has	solar	panels	on	my	roof,	I	believe	it	is	SO	UNFAIR	that	the	
NSW	Government	has	not		legislated	for	a	minimum	feed-in	tariff	that	is	
appropriate	knowing	what	consumers	pay	for	power	from	most	Electricity	
retailers.		Our	investments	are	being	abused	by	an	industry	that	needs	to	be	
regulated,	as	they	are	still	taking	advantage	of	the	present	arrangements.




